Lindsey Ozbolt

From: dicklanden@aol.com

Sent: Friday, August 08, 2014 3:53 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Cc: - rangrisano@gmail.com; Roger.Foster@YoungsMarketNW.com; dicklanden@aol.com;
landend@hotmail.com; bshorack@bpharch.com

Subject: Variance app #SV-14-00001, Ecology

We received the comments from Ecology first review on July 31.

We are somewhat concerned that we seem to be singled out for more extreme

constraints than the neighboring properties have had to deal with. We will however,

be submitting more info on Monday the 11th to supplement that which we provided to Ecology

on Aug 1 and see if we can get this step resolved.

Moreover, there has been another discussion re our driveway access structure with the Fire Marshall, but no
definitive feedback. There appeared to be a "standard review" to see if the structure could support

a fire truck-this vastly affects our foundation loads. In reality, the Fire Service would never place a

truck on this type of structure-too close to the residence structure and too small. Our Kittitas FD 8

has guidelines prohibiting placing a fire truck in this kind of position-they utilize the county right of way
to stage all equipment so as to protect personnel and the equipment. We need this relief soonest so that
we may finish our foundation analysis and complete the design package.

Can you assist here?

Thank you, Dick landen



